
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

National Heart Day 

Before half term our Nursery children wore red and brought in donations to support National Heart Day. They 

managed to raise £40 and this money was donated to the Tiny Tickers charity that helps with the early detection 

and care of babies with serious heart conditions. Well done Nursery! 

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is on Thursday 3
rd

 March and we are asking the children to bring in their favourite book to share 

with the rest of the class. After break at school, teachers will be swapping around classes to read a favourite story 

of their own to the children. 

 

World Down Syndrome Day 

This year this is on Monday 21
st

 March and we will be asking everyone at school to wear odd socks and bring a 

small donation in towards this event. 

 

Greggs Cancer Run 

This year’s event is on Sunday 15
th

 May at Newcastle Racecourse. We have taken part in this event for many, 

many years and is a fabulous day when lots of our families and staff, past and present, take part in the fun run 

and manage to raise lots and lots of money for the North of England Children’s Cancer Research. This year the 

organisers are asking people to register online at www.childrenscancerrun.co.uk 

 

Mrs Layton has already registered our school, but you will need to register everyone who wishes to run online. 

You can link yourself to our school. Entry for children is £6 and £13 for adults. Family entry (2 adults and up to 3 

children) is £33. All the information you should need will be on the website, but should you not have access to the 

internet or require further information, speak with Mrs Stanton or Mrs Layton. 

 

Uniform 

Uniform is now purchased directly from our supplier, Emblematic and a link to their website can be found on our 

website. However, in May we will be holding two sessions in school for you to try and gauge sizes of uniform. 

Please note that no uniform can be ordered or bought at these sessions. The two sessions are: 

Wednesday 25
th

 May at 3.00pm in the main hall 

Thursday 26
th

 May between 6.00pm and 7.00pm in the Nursery. 

Remember, when ordering you can ask for the uniform to be delivered to school as this is free of charge. It can be 

delivered to your house, but that will incur a cost. You can also collect it from the factory. 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 3
rd

 March   World Book Day 

Wednesday 9
th

 March   Bookshop 

Monday 14
th

 March   Parents / Carers Evening 

Tuesday 15
th

 March    Parents / Carers Evening 

Friday 18
th

 March   Sport Relief 

Nursery Open Afternoon for Easter 16 new starters 

Monday 21
st

 March   Easter Activity Week (More details to follow) 

Wednesday 23
rd

 March   House DVD afternoon 

Thursday 24
th

 March   School finishes for Easter holidays (3.00pm) 

Monday 11
th

 April   School opens for Summer Term  
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